
SARAH CORSON CHILD CARE & LEARNING 
CENTER 
September 2024 Newsletter   

 

 
CLOSED for Labor Day 
   A reminder we will be CLOSED Monday, September 2 
in observance of Labor Day. 

 
Fall Move Up 
   We will be moving some children up to the next class level this month. Look for a 
message on Brightwheel from me in the coming days if your child is one of those 
moving up. 

 
Thanksgiving Closure Reminder     
     We will be closing EARLY AT 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday, November 27. We will be 
CLOSED both Thursday, November 28 and Friday, November 29. 

 
Winter Break Closure Reminder    
   We will be CLOSED for two full weeks, beginning Monday, December 23, 2024 
through Friday, January 3, 2025 for our annual Winter Break. 

 

Center Building Update 
   We are in the midst of some very complicated water problems at the Center. At first 
we thought it would be only  a few weeks for our building to be fixed and ready for 
our use again, but unfortunately, we were overly optimistic about the timeline.  
   The earliest estimates we have for our return to the center are six to twelve months, 
and we are being told it could take even longer. We continue to work with local pro-
fessionals to get to the bottom of all of this. We are blessed by several local entities 
coming to our aid.  
   We realize our continued operation at the church is a major inconvenience for the 
church congregation, your child/children, your family and our staff. One of two 

church services, and several community entities 
that use the church space for meetings have been 
relocated. We have had to combine classrooms 
and spaces while at the church, and this will have 
to continue for the remainder of the time we are 
located here. 
   This is not an ideal situation for anyone, espe-
cially our young kiddos, but it is a challenge we 
must accept and conquer. If Covid-19 taught us 
anything, it is that WE CAN DO HARD THINGS! 
 

                                         —-Jaime Snider, director 
 
 
 

Two sweet infants play, inter-
act, and learn from each other. 


